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Public safety programs at UNLV
The Department of Public

Safety begins a series to intro-

duce the UNLV Department of
Public Safety and some of our
crime prevention programs and
resources.

The UNLV Department of
Public Safety consists of the fo-

llowing Divisions :

UNLV Police Division. A
full service, twenty-fou- r hour po-

lice agency staffed by seventeen

sworn, state commissioned peace
officers. These officers are certi-

fied by the same state agency that
certifies all police officers in Ne-

vada and have the 6ame author-

ity on campus as Metropolitan Po-

lice Officers have in Las Vegas.

Support personnel include dis-

patchers, administrative person-

nel and student employees. Re-

sponse time to emergency calls is

generally two minutes or less, to

any location on campus.

UNLV Reserve Police
Force. Approximately thirty
state certified peace officers, who

staff special events and augment
the patrol services of the UNLV
Police Division.

University Student Secu-

rity Services. Approximately
twenty-fiv- e students, who work

full or part-tim- e, providing addi-

tional protection by

acting as eyes and ears for the
Police Division. Student Security

also provides an escort service for

members of the university com-

munity. Although a relatively
new program, this division has
proven itself very effective, by

increasing overall university se-

curity.
Student Shuttle Service.

This Division offers a free shuttle
service to staff and students, who

desire escort from University
buildings to their vehicles, dur-

ing evening hours. They may be

contacted through the UNLV

Parking Enforcement Division at
739-130- 0 or Police Dispatch at
739-366-

Parking Enforcement.

While you may not think of park-

ing enforcement as part of the
University protection effort, this
Division is very valuable and ef-

fective by providing security in
the parking lots and surrounding

areas. Undoubtedly, due to their
observation and reporting of sus-

picious activities, many criminal

efforts have been thwarted.

Call Boxes. There are six

emergency call boxes on the cam-

pus. All are in highly visible loca-

tions and have been painted
bright yellow; take time to locate

them as you travel the campus
grounds. In the event of an emer-

gency, you may speak directly to

a Police Dispatcher by opening the
call box door and pressing the red
talk button. The exact locations

of the call boxes are as follows :

Southwest side of James
R. Dickinson Library

Northwest side of Artemus
W. Ham Concert Hall

Northeast side of Marjorie

Barrack Museum of

Natural History

Southeast side of Track
Field (entrance)

South side of Tonopah Hall

South side of Juanita
Greer White Life Sciences

Building

The UNLV Department of

Public Safety conducts many
crime prevention presentations
during each semester. Among

these are: sexual assault preven-

tion programs, orientation pres-

entations, University Staff train-

ing classes, newspaper articles
and crime alert bulletins.

To obtain more information
on sexual assault programs, con-

tact Sergeant Rochelle Sax at the
Department of Public Safety Of-

fice at 739-366- Training classes

are announced, during each se-

mester in various university pub-

lications. Specific recurring
crimes are addressed in newspa-

per articles and crime alert bulle-

tins. These will explain the na

ture of the offenses, often detail-

ing locations, times and the
method of operation used by the
suspectfs). Information on how

you can greatly reduce the likeli-

hood of becoming a victim is also
provided.

Members of the university I

community can take an active part I

in the protection of persons and I

property on this campus. Please ;

report any suspicious activity
immediately. Victims of a crime
should promptly report the inci-

dent. Based on prior reports, po-

lice can often track the activities
of a suspect, predict a target and
make an apprehension.

The Department of Public
Safety is accessible twenty-fou- r

hours a day and is located in the
700 block of Harmon Avenue,
across from the Environmental
Protection Agency (EPA). In the
event of an emergency, dial 911

on any campus phone. For non-

emergency calls, please dial 739-366- 8.

Program to assist CPA candidates announced
UNLVs Center for Management Programs is

presenting a CPA Review Program this fall to as-

sist CPA candidates in preparing for the Uniform
Certified Public Accountant Examination.

Students may enroll in the whole course, which
begins Aug. 31 and runs through Nov. 3, for $795.

The practice-and-theor- y portion of the course,
Aug. 31 - Oct. 6, costs $500.

The auditing course, Oct. 12 - 20, costs $200.

Business law, Oct. 26 - Nov. 3 is also $200.

This is a weekend program. Classes meet Fri-

days 0 p.m. and Saturdays 8 a.m. - 5 p.m., with

a one-ho- lunch break.
Each course section provides a thorough re-

view of the essential material that must be mas-

tered to successfully complete the CPA exam. Ses

sions are taught by professionals in their fields.
Students who sign up for the entire course will

receive free access to the MicroMash interactive
computer study program for use in the College of
Business and Economics microcomputer lab.

The program uses the popular, three-volum- e,

1990 BiskNIA CPA Review manuals. Their cost is
included in the registration fee.

All classes are taught in the College of Busi-

ness and Economics at UNLV.

Students who take the course and do not pass
the CPA exam may repeat the class free of charge,
with certain conditions.

For more information or registration, call Dr.
Ed Goodin in the Center for Management. Programs
at 739-354- 0.
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MSU receives a facelift
By Philip DaQuino

Staff Reporter

Hie plan to remodel the Mo-y- er

Student Union is known as
"MSU 2000." Phase I of "MSU

2000" is about to begin. Accord-

ing to Theresa Chiang, director of
the Moyer Student Union, "Bids

for Phase I of "MSA 2000" will be
closed on August 31. Completion
of Phase I should be done by the
end of the Fall "90 semester."

Plans for Phase II are cur-

rently being finalized, and the bid

process will begin sometime dur

ing the middle of the Fall '90

semester. Phase II will include

the following changes: expansion
of MSU offices, addition of a stu-

dent mail service, expansion of the

game room, and more.

In the meantime, the ball-

room and meeting rooms in the
MSU are still available, for usage.

"When "MSU 2000" is completed,

there will be more open space, a
designated walkway, more places

to sit and an arcade area. The

reason we are doing this is to serve

the students better," said Chiang.

. Remember that '

I SPECIAL PERSON I

I on any occasion

J Let us deliver

I a bakery-fres- h cake ...

. It's a unique way to
I express your feelings!

j Hit Valor's ntyon, Inc.

I
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IFall semester library hours
The library hours for fall semester (Aug 27-De- c 14) will be I

as follows: f

Main Building f
Monday-Thursda- y 7:30am-Midnig- ht

Friday 7:30am-7p- A

Saturday 9am-6p- I

I Sunday llam-9p- 4 I

Curriculum Materials Library j

Monday-Thursda- y 8:30am-6:30p- m

Friday 8:30am-5p- m

Saturday 9am-lp- m

Sunday CLOSED

The library will be closed Labor Day (Sept. 3). Service is

available at circulation, reserve room, nonbook, and periodicals

during main building hours;however, reference, government

documents, and special collection have individual hours. Also,

special hours may apply during holidays and final examinations.

For more information, call Ext. 3285.

I ATTENTION I

REBELS WANTED

Any male student interested in be--

l coming a walk-o- n of the new
j Strong era of Rebel Football and
l who has high school playing ex- -

I perience is encouraged to contact
Coach Terry Cottle at the football

I offices. Quarterbacks and line- -

l men are especially encouraged to
j inquire at ext. 3454. The deadline
l is September 5, 1990.


